
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JUNE 12, 2019 
 

Item 46, Report No. 20, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted, as 
amended, by the Council of the City of Vaughan on June 12, 2019, as follows: 
 
By approving the recommendation contained in the resolution of Councillor 
Carella, dated June 4, 2019. 
 
 

46. PETITION TO UNDERTAKE TRAFFIC CALMING ON DAVID TODD 
AVENUE 

The Committee of the Whole recommends that consideration of this 
matter be deferred to the Council meeting of June 12, 2019: 
Whereas, a petition (see attached) has been submitted to install traffic 
calming infrastructure on David Todd Avenue, which petition appears to 
meet the required threshold of community interest in the development of 
traffic calming infrastructure; 

It Is therefore recommended: 

1. That subject to confirmation of the validity of the petition, the 
process by which traffic calming is undertaken on a given street be 
initiated with respect to David Todd Avenue; and 

2. That a community meeting be convened and attended by 
appropriate staff as part of the process. 

 
 



 
 
 

MEMBER’S RESOLUTION 
 

Meeting/Date: COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – JUNE 4, 2019 

Title:  PETITION TO UNDERTAKE TRAFFIC CALMING ON DAVID TODD AVENUE 

Submitted by: COUNCILLOR TONY CARELLA 

 

Whereas, a petition (see attached) has been submitted to install traffic calming infrastructure on 
David Todd Avenue, which petition appears to meet the required threshold of community interest 
in the development of traffic calming infrastructure; 
 
It Is therefore recommended: 
 

1. That subject to confirmation of the validity of the petition, the process by which  
traffic calming is undertaken on a given street be initiated with respect to David 
Todd Avenue; and 

2.  That a community meeting be convened and attended by appropriate staff as part 
of the process.  

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Tony Carella, FRSA 
Councillor, Ward 2 / Woodbridge West 
 
 
Attachments 

 
Petition submitted on behalf of residents of David Todd Avenue 
 



 
 
Attachment 
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 
June 4, 2019 
 
 
RE:  Item 46 (Addendum) 

PETITION TO UNDERTAKE TRAFFIC CALMING ON DAVID TODD AVENUE 
 
 
The City Clerk’s Office has received a petition from Councillor Tony Carella regarding 
the above noted application with the summary wording below.  
 
The total number of signatures on the petition are: 72. 
 
Wording: 
 

“We, the undersigned residents of David Todd Avenue are requesting the 
Council of the City of Vaughan approve the installation of speed humps 
around 48 David Todd Avenue and around the Greenway Crossing, in 
an effort to improve the safety of the residents in this community, by 
slowing down speeders.” 

 
A copy of the entire petition document containing a total of 5 pages is on file in the office 
of the City Clerk. 
 
 
 
 




